
Reception news  1st March 2019 

 

We have enjoyed getting stuck into our new story this week. We have enjoyed 

reading the story of The Gingerbread Man. We joined in with lots of parts of the story 

and we enjoyed acting out the story in the role play area and using our small world 

objects. 

 

 

We loved baking gingerbread men. We all made shopping lists for our teachers so 

that they knew what ingredients to buy. Our writing was amazing, we are working 

hard to segment lots of sounds. When we made gingerbread men we talked about 

using weighing scales and what they are for. 

 

 

In maths we have been focusing on our number skills. This has included accuracy 

when counting, recognising and ordering numbers to 20. For those who are ready 

we have also been counting in 2s and we have been counting lots of socks! 

 

Reminder: Please make sure your child has a PE kit in school. 


